
JCR Exec Meeting  
15/01/2016 

 
Apologies:  
None  
 
Key Deadlines 

• BUDGET: 20th January, 2017  
• WEBSITE UPDATE: 23rd January 2017  

 
Welfare  

• UPDATE:  
o College has said no to having a puppy day because animals are not 

allowed on-site. 
o Sweets have been distributed in pigeonholes  

• Actions to be taken:   
o As Medwards is allowed to have animals on-site, Reuben and Katie 

are working with them to attempt to organise a joint day  
o Budget proposal needs to be finalised after consultation with the 

welfare sub-committee  
 
Academic Affairs  

• Actions to be taken 
o Nivvi is going to send an email to undergraduates, and will organise an 

hour in the café every week where she will be available for people to 
come and speak to her  

 
Ethical Affairs 

• Ramnik is  
o Organising a Fairtrade formal for Fairtrade week 
o Organising a green competition between corridors, potentially with 

monetary prizes  
o Making more people aware of the voting for the Fitz charity, so that 

the charity chosen is one that the student body is passionate about  
 
Stewarding  

• College is trying to enforce six stewards (two DJs + four other people) per 
bop, however not many JCR members are volunteering to steward 

• Actions to be taken:  
o Carl is meeting with college to try and reduce the number of required 

stewards to 3-4 people  
 
Newsletters/Communications 

• Carl has tried out a new email format (using GroupSpaces) for his weekly 
newsletter. 

• Actions to be taken:  
o Tara is to send out the first Billy Bulletin before Thursday  
o Any JCR member who would like access to the JCR GroupSpaces 

account should contact Carl  



 
JCR Stash  

• The possibility of getting JCR sashes to wear while stewarding at bops was 
brought up. 

• Actions to be taken:  
o Tara will contact the company providing sweatshirts/hoodies to get 

samples, and then put in a full order, provided the samples are okay  
 
Target & Access 

• Emily is working on the CUSU shadowing scheme for the next three weeks  
• She is also planning a presentation and a booklet to go into pigeonholes 

encouraging Fitz students to go back to their old schools to talk about Fitz and 
Cambridge.  


